
From: Laura Harrison   
Sent: January 15, 2024 10:24 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: File ZAC-22-053 
 
I am in support of the proposal to amend the Zoning Bylaw to E/S-1834-H for the 83-85 Emerald Street 
property. The public meetings held by David Joy regarding the proposal, indicated a well thought out 
plan to bring much needed affordable housing to the city. The presence of a manager on site and 
security measures for tenants was a welcome relief after years of dealing with a poorly run institution 
that was a nightmare for tenants and negatively impacted its neighbours. I believe that the only issue 
will be lack of parking for any new tenants that work in areas underserved by public transit. 
I am providing my personal information but would like it removed from anything posted publicly. 
Thank You 
Laura Harrison 
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